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Spring Rally and Monthly Luncheons
The Daffodils are blooming and the Magnolia Tree buds are swelling, so 
that means the Spring Rally is just around the corner.  April 22—25.  At 
last count, we had about 15 Rigs signed up to attend, which I think 
given these times, is a good number. For those who either forgot or 
have simply not signed up yet, the Registration Form and Site Map of 

the Basswood Campground and Information Sheet are in last month’s
March 2021 Newsletter.  If you are interested, call either Steven or Misty 
at Basswood at (816-281-6989) to hold your site.  You can pay Basswood
for the camping sites at the time of arrival.  The sites 

remaining are 81-84, 90-93, 127 and 128.  Then fill out 
the Application Form and send the Form and a check to
Treasurer, Linda Poage.  Remember 
though, the Club will return our 
“hold” on the remaining sites on 
April 1st so Basswood will be free to 
rent these sites to others after then.  

Regarding activities, last week I 
spoke with a representative of the 

Weston Historical Museum about 
giving our group an outdoor walking 
tour of the Historic Town of Weston 
on Friday, April 23rd.  She will let 
me know this coming Wednesday if 

they can offer this service.   
The Rally Schedule is still being 
planned and assembled and will go 
out soon, but I would like to state 
now that the Executive Board
Meeting will be at 9:00 AM Saturday morning, 

April 24th, either inside or outside of the 
Clubhouse.  The General Membership Meeting
will be at 10:30 AM.  I encourage all Club members to attend if 

they wish, even if they are not signed up for the Rally.  
One of the Agenda Items for the membership to discuss will be 
renewing our Monthly Saturday Luncheons! Of course, there 
will be pros and cons, so bring your opinion for the discussion.
Thanks, and hope to see you all soon!  - John

https://airstreamclub.org/missouri-kansas/missouri-kansas-airstream-club-gopher-news


Upcoming Mo-Kan Club Activities
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April Celebrations!
Wayne Gurtler - 4/01
Lisa Buchholz - 4/08

Birthdays Anniversaries

RALLIES
April 22 - 25, 2021

Mo-Kan Club Spring Rally
Platte City, MO

Up-to-date info on our website!

April 28 – May 2, 2021
Region 8 Rally

Amana, IA
Up-to-date info on our website!

June 11 - 13, 2021
Just-Have-Fun Rally

Clinton Lake, KS
Up-to-date Info on our website!

July 17 - 24, 2021 
Airstream Club Intl Rally

Lebanon, TN
Register now at - https://airstreamclub.org/lebanon

Delores Crain - 4/08
Rachel Hughey - 4/28

Henry & Kerstin Roberts - 4/04
Glen & Pat Harris - 4/18
Larry & Linda Poage - 4/25

We hope to meet you at a future luncheon or Rally!

Welcome New Members!

Beverly Purcell
Lawrence, KS

Dennis & Janet Nelson
Topeka, KS

We hope to meet you at a future luncheon or Rally!

Welcome New Members!

John Bennett
Overland Park, KS

Ed & Jill O’Connor
Overland Park, KS

Remember!  There’s good info, fun photos and 
archived newsletters at our Club’s website:

https://airstreamclub.org/missouri-kansas

Please remember to be
“COVID Considerate”

at the Spring Rallies you may
be attending.  Let’s beat this 
thing and maybe get back to 
full “Rally Mode” in the Fall!

I understand there is a good response for the 
Region 8 Rally, so far.  I am asking all those 
Mo-Kan Club members who plan to attend 
the Region 8 Rally to let me know of your 
attendance.  Our Club will be responsible for 
some of the activities there so I will need to 
know who is going.  Please send me an email 
at jeckar52@gmail.com.        - John

RV “Self Park” opens near Sullivan, MO
Last month, Rvlife.com posted a story on their website introducing the 
“Worlds First Automated RV Park”, and it’s here in Missouri!  The 
proprietors offer a safe, affordable, turnkey overnight RV Parking Lot 
with full-hookups just off I-44 near West Sullivan, Missouri.  Maybe it’s 
a good one-nighter on your way to the International Rally?

The Count Is In!
The Mo-Kan Club’s official 2021 member count 

has been received from ACI headquarters. 
All together we have 67 memberships!

That’s pretty good considering all we’ve gone 
through in 2020.  Please take a look at the member 
contact list (sent with this newsletter) and if any of 

your info needs to be updated, contact 
Linda Poage at lpoage@kc.rr.com
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